
September 9, 2014 

Conservation Division 
State Corporation Commission 
State of Kansas 
266 N. Main St., Ste. 220 
Wichita, Kanss 67202-1513 

2014.09.16 10:11:16 

J:S-ccnS-~<~3-CL \ \ c__ 
RE: Salt water disposal well - Robbins property, Section 23, Township 12 south, Range 20 east - in 
Leavenworth County, Kansas. 

My husband and I are in receipt of a notification of the intent and application to you for permission to dig a salt water 
injection well on property located northwest of our property line. This application was made to you by the Heavy Oil 
Treatment Solutions, LLC . 

Please be advised that the only water supply on our 70 acres comes from an underground well located on the property. 
This well not only supplies our drinking water; it is the only supply of water for our cattle and horses. We have a small 
lake on the west of the house that would quite possibly be affected by this salt water disposal well also. We have taken 
great measures to conserve the lake and existing surroundings as they should be for the well being of the animals as well 
as ourselves. 

Because of the above, we highly recommend that this salt water disposal well NOT be allowed. 

It is also of great concern to us that this well has been referred to as #3 and we are NOT aware of where #1 and #2 are 
located or if they are in danger of tainting our water supply as well. 

Thank you.for your time; we hope to hear from you in this matter. 

Andrew & Sharon Baux 
12051 246t11 Street 
Lawrence, KS 66044 


